
KIMBALL LIBRARY 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

May 7, 2013 

 

The meeting was the Annual Meeting of the Southern NH Library Cooperative held at 

the Plaistow Public Library.  Trustees representing Atkinson in attendance were: Wendy 

Doughty, Marnie Finn, Jim Cobb, and Linda Jette with Kimball Library Director, Diane 

Heer.  Trustee Alan Phair was recuperating from recent knee surgery. 

Plaistow was responsible for recording the discussions at the meeting.  Please refer to 

those minutes for details of this meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda S. Jette, Secretary 

 

 

 


